Date :6/20/2017 9:49:24 AM

From : "Heather Bleemers"

To : "Travis Wester'" , "Margaret Taylor"
Subject : Re: 1076 Lillian Way [ZA-2017-1798]

Received, thank you.

Best,

Department of City Planning
T: (213) 978-0092|

200 N. Spring St., Room 763

Los Angeles, CA. 90012

On Mon, Jun 19, 2017 at 4:52 PM, Travis Wester <travischnc(@gmail.com™> wrote:
Hi Elvina,

Please be advised that on June 12th, the PLUM Committee by a 5-1 vote moved to approve the project located at 1076 Lillian Way [ZA-2017-
1798] under specific conditions.

The motion was (agenda item F.2):

"To recommend that the board support ZA 2017-1798 as presented to the PLUM Committee with modifications of LAPD recommendation #4,
closing hours of midnight or 12:00 am Monday through Thursday and condition #30, security plan to be reviewed and approved by LAPD, in

writing,"

The representative for this project is Margaret Taylor (Cc’d), and she would like to bring this project before the CHNC Board. Please contact
her to schedule an appearance at your earliest convenience.

Thank you!

one,

Travis Wester

CHNC/PLUM Committee Co-Secretary
Central Hollywood Neighborhood Council

TravisCHNC@gmail.com
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